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I have been boating on the upper Willamette river since 1978.  My wife and I have 

three children that all grew up and learned to ski,wakeboard,surf and enjoy many fun 

activities on  

the upper Willamette.  It was a time that are whole family looked forward to boating, 

and we stiil do.  We have felt privileged for the use of the 

upper Willamette and have always respected the residences that own riverfront 

property.   


